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Finnish Summer Workshop, Helsinki, Finland, June 25 – 29, 2018 

Dear brothers and sisters from around Europe! 

We are having a workshop this Summer in Finland! 

It will take place from the 25th – 29th of June in Helsinki. The workshop is for participants and staff 
between the ages of 12 and 24. Older staff can join as team leaders or assistants. The fee for the workshop 
will be 20e, as the Finnish Family Church will cover the food expenses for all the participants. 

This will be a special workshop, dealing with topics that are very present in contemporary society. There 
are many ways of life in today’s world and we believe that compassion and understanding are key to 
dealing with today’s problems. Through this workshop we want to give 2nd gen an opportunity to reframe 
the way in which we look at and interact with the world around us. We want this workshop to provide an 
opportunity for us to better understand ourselves, what we believe and why we believe it. By knowing 
these things, we will be able to better understand the world we live in and our unique place within it. 

Site: Please come join us in Finland for a summer retreat in the beautiful Meriharju house! The workshop 
site is situated on a peninsula surrounded by beautiful Finnish nature. Finnish workshops typically feature 
a daily sauna session between sports and dinner so that you can relax and bond with your new found 
friends. 

Please join us, let’s make this a summer to remember! 

If you have questions please email me at mstewart@ gmail,com 

Thank you! 
M. Stewart 


